
●              Students will be 
participating in Literature Circles  
activities this term. There will be 
some short work blocks available 
for students to work on their 
assigned job, but most of the 
reading and work will need to be 
worked on at home. Literature 
circles jobs are due every Thursday.

●               Our big year end field trip 
this year will be a day trip to Ness 
Lake. Bible Camp on May 23rd. If 
you require any financial assistance 
to pay the field trip fee, please 
contact the office to access  the 
grant money we have available to 
ensure affordability for all families.

 In order to maximize our 
time at Ness Lake, the field trip will 
go beyond  regularly scheduled 
school hours. We will require 
parent drivers to help transport 
students to and from Ness Lake 
Bible Camp to make this happen.  If 
you are able to drive, please 
indicate on the permission form 
and ensure the office has your 
insurance info, drivers abstract and 
criminal record check at least one 
week before the trip. Your 
assistance is greatly appreciated to 
help make this a fun and 
memorable day for our students!

If you have any questions or concerns, 
please don’t hesitate to contact me or the 
office.

-Mrs. Hodgson

-

Teacher Update
LA: Persuasive Essays & 
Literature Circles

Math: Fractions, Decimals, 
Percentages

Science: Nervous System

Social Studies: Fact Checking 
and Identifying reliable sources

Career: Budgeting/ Career 
planning

What We Are Working On:

Friday, April 14th
Autism Awareness Day (Blue 
Shirt Day) and Grade 6 hosts 
Mass

Friday, April 21st
Earth Day (Blue and Green 
Shirt Day)

Friday, May 5th
Field Trip Forms due

Reminders:


